
We start our planning and PLC meetings with this pacing guide. This allows us to plan out our
lessons and shows us how much time we have for each unit. This has been greatly helpful to us so
that we can see how many days we will have for lessons and activities. This guide was planned out

by a PLC across the two junior high campuses in Magnolia ISD this  summer.



Once our pacing guide is set. We use our department’s calendar to plan out the day to do. We create links
highlighted in blue to any slides, note sheets, or videos. This way everyone on our team knows what is coming up
and has all of the info they need for the day's lesson. Each day is given to a team member to come up with and

create the lesson.



During our PLC meeting we discovered that a majority of students missed a certain question type. Going
through the data we discovered which question(s) students struggled with. We are able to further discuss why
and make adjustments for the rest of the day. Once we did this we saw great improvement in student scores.
This was the question that students struggled on, using the new type of STARR question with multiple blanks.

The idea was for students to get at least one blank correct and by knowing the story would be able to
complete the remaining blanks. This was very much a higher order thinking question. In our PLC we discussed
how this was a bit too complicated without giving the students more information. We agreed to stick with one

or two blanks and fill in more information for students to be able to draw clues from.


